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Comments: Re: GMUG Plan Revision: Scoping comment period extended!

 

There are several conflicting dates in emails and on the GMUG website for scoping comments deadline. What is

the correct date scoping comments are due?

 

 

This email reports May 18th. 

 

 

A news update on the GMUG website reports June 2nd. 

 

 

https://www.fs.usda.gov/detail/gmug/news-events/?cid=FSEPRD577515

 

 

 

 

 

 

The main GMUG page reports May 18th.

 

 

https://www.fs.usda.gov/main/gmug/landmanagement/planning

 

Thanks, 

 

 

jason

 

Jason Bertolacci

Bertolacci LLC

303-956-9099

 

 

On Apr 19, 2018, at 8:39 AM, USDA Forest Service <forestservice@public.govdelivery.com> wrote:

 

 

Good morning friends,

         The GMUG is currently requesting your feedback on the scoping material, which includes three sections:

the needs for change, the vision and distinctive roles and contributions, and the management area framework.

While this will be one of many conversations throughout plan development, we want to make sure you have

ample opportunity to review and provide input on these sections, so we've extended the comment period by an

additional fifteen days until May 18th. Because the scoping material is a little different than what you may be

used to, please check out the Scoping Guide or one of our recorded webinar sessions for further context.

        If you're just joining the conversation, please check out our planning website for information on the plan

revision process and other helpful resources. If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please don't



hesitate to reach out to us at gmugforestplan@fs.fed.us, and thank you for joining us on the plan revision

journey!

Thank you,

The Forest Planning Team
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